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‘A Real Education’ 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Starting on Monday 14th until Thursday 17th February, we will be holding a book fair event in school. 
This will take the form of an after-school bookshop in the school hall starting at 3.15pm each day. There 
will be a range of books for sale which will be suitable for children from Reception to Year 6. There will be 
over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from £2.99, there’s sure to 
be a book for everyone. In addition to this, you will be able to use your World Book Day £1 book voucher 
towards any purchase that you make. Your child will be given their book token in school on Friday.  
 
During the event the classes will have chance to look at the books in the school day and hopefully 
parents and carers will be able to visit the fair after school to select and purchase books for their children. 
The commission from any book sales from the fair is given to school. This means that the children will be 
able to select books to restock the classroom book areas and the school library.  
 
As you know, we are running a competition for the children prior to the book fair arriving. The prizes for 
the competition winners are vouchers to purchase books from the fair. The entries should be handed in 
on the design sheet, which was given out on Friday last week, no later than Thursday 10th February to 
give time for winners to be chosen and their prizes presented prior to the fair. 
 

Please note that we are only taking cash payments at this event 
 

Don’t forget that every book you buy will help to get FREE BOOKS for our school! 

 
 

World Book Day 
 

Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day. This year is the 25th Anniversary of World Book Day and the 
theme is to promote reading for pleasure. To celebrate this day in school, we are inviting children to come 
to school dressed in their pyjamas and to bring a favourite book from home that they enjoy reading. 
During the day, each class will be taking part in activities to celebrate World Book Day. 
 
 
Mrs Burnley  
Assistant head teacher & SENDCo 
English Leader 
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